
 

 

City of Wolverhampton Council 
 

 
 
 
Elizabeth Gregg 
Senior Licensing Officer, Education & Enterprise 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
 
 
 
 
 
18 December 2018 
 
Dear Elizabeth, 
 
The Talisman – Expedited review of premises licence 
 
Thank-you for your email dated 04/12/2018 in reference to the request made by West 
Midlands Police to review the premises licence for The Talisman. 
 
I have reviewed the documentation put forward by West Midlands Police and would support 
the request to review the premises licence under the licensing objective prevention of crime 
and disorder. 
 
Thankyou 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Parpinder Singh 
Senior Public Health Specialist  
 
Direct: 01902 555475 
Email: parpinder.singh@wolverhampton.gov.uk  
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